



11 April 2023

Ref: DOIA 2223-2003

Ziyun (Evan) Wang fyi-request-22043-c850b3e8@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ziyun (Evan)

Thank you for your email of 8 March 2023 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment (MBIE), requesting under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information:

"I am writing to kindly request copies of the most recent assessment templates and training materials for Immigration Officers to follow when assessing the current Visitor Visa applications."

Our response

Please find attached Appendix One which is the documents in scope of your request.

Please note some information has been withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the Act, to protect the privacy of natural persons, including that of deceased natural persons.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of the Ministry's response to your request in accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, please contact inzoias@mbie.govt.nz.

Nāku iti nei, nā

Karen Bishop

General Manager - Enablement

Immigration New Zealand

Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment